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 To 
The Secretaries & Correspondents  
                     & 
Principals of Affiliated Colleges, 
 Acharya Nagarjuna University 
                                                 
Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: A.N.U. – Dean, CDC – Organization of two day workshop on “Preparation of SSR for 
NAAC Accreditation” – Participation - Intimation – Reg.  

 
 * * * 

  I am glad to inform you that the University is organizing a two day workshop on “Preparation of 

SSR for NAAC Accreditation” on 11th and 12th July 2014. 

 

As you are aware maintenance of quality and its improvement in higher education is 

assuming increasing importance these days in view of the growing requirement for talented 

human resources on one hand and the unprecedented growth of institutions in recent times on the 

other. One of the essential requirements for promotion of quality is accreditation and apex bodies 

like UGC, in fact, have recently issued a Gazette Notification on 19.01.2013 by stating that the 

accreditation of higher educational institutions is mandatory.  To that extent the Dean, CDC sent a mail to 

all the Principals of the affiliated colleges of Acharya Nagarjuna University area and also repeatedly 

emphasized in various occasions of the need for accreditation of the colleges, who have completed six 

years of their existence or completion of two batches of the course, whichever is earlier.    
  

 

Against this backdrop, the University organized a one day workshop on ‘Accreditation – 

promotion of quality in higher education’ on 27.07.2013. Again we called for a meeting with 

the principals of all affiliated colleges on 17.2.2014 to activate the process of accreditation and 



assessment. At that meeting, many principals felt that one more workshop on the subject is very 

much required for explaining the preparation of SSR and the methodology of assessment and 

accreditation, inviting Secretaries & Correspondents of the Colleges also. 

 

              Under these circumstances, it is felt that there is an urgent need to organize a workshop by 

inviting the experts, who have the necessary experience. In this context, you are invited along with the 

Secretary & Correspondent to participate in the proposed workshop on 11th and 12th July 2014 at             

10.00 a.m. at Dr. H.H. Deichmann & Dr. S. John David Auditorium, A.N.U. Campus.   

 

Thank you, 

Yours faithfully,  

                  
Dean, College Development Council 

 
Copies to: 

The Deputy Registrar (Academic), A.N.U. 
The P.A. to Vice-Chancellor, A.N.U. 
The P.A. to Rector, A.N.U. 
The P.A. to Registrar, A.N.U. 


